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Ref 4182/18 
 
23 May 2018 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 19 May 2018.  
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
Please provide the register of premises or land owned by, or occupied for the purposes of, 
the office of Police and Crime Commissioner, and the functions of their force, for the financial 
year 2017/18. 
 
Entries listed should be broken down by local policing directorate (or borough), and indicate 
whether it is: 
 
Police building 
Other building/land 
Neighbourhood office 
Welfare units 
Other 
 
RESPONSE 
 
Under S 21 (1) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), the Nottinghamshire Office of 
the Police and Crime Commissioner is not required to disclose information which is 
reasonably accessible by other means.  
 
This information is reasonably accessible by other means under: 
 
The information you require can be found at: 
https://www.nottinghamshire.pcc.police.uk/Document-Library/Public-Information/Lists-and-
Registers/Property-List-April-2018.pdf 
 
This letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17 (1) of the Freedom of Information Act 
2000 with Section 21 (1) of the act being applied. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
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Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 8445998 or e-mail 
nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Lisa Gilmour 
Business Support Manager 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


